The Senate Minute: Digital Audio File Script on SB 656
A much talked about proposal is vetoed by the executive branch.
Senate Bill 656 seeks to modify provisions relating to county sheriffs, self-defense, unlawful use of weapons and concealed-carry permits.
Sponsor, Sen. Brian Munzlinger of Williamstown, says among the many provisions contained in the measure is one meant to help people in the military…
Munzlinger 1 / Runs :11 / OC: that concealed-carry permit.
“Due to an injury incurred while in military service, has up to two months — after he returns home from his discharge or recovery — to renew that concealed-carry permit.”
During debate, Sen. Scott Sifton of Affton mentioned there were changes proposed to the fees that are charged to get a concealed weapon permit…
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sifton 2 / Runs :07 / OC: to be done.
“Because we want to make sure that now that the sheriffs are handling it, that the hundred-dollar fee in statute is inclusive of all of the things that need to be done.”
Both sides are gearing up for the annual veto session, which is scheduled to start on Sept. 14. It is likely Senate Bill 656 will be considered for a veto override.
Reporting for the Missouri Senate, I’m Dean Morgan.
